
HI GEORGIA STACEY ABRAMS HERE, RUN OFF ELECTIONS FOR BOTH OF GEORGIA'S 
NEW SENATE SEATS ARE TAKING PLACE ON JANUARY 5, NOW IS THE TIME TO 
REQUEST YOUR MAIL IN BALLOT. YOU CAN REQUEST YOUR BALLOT DIRECTLY 
THROUGH GEORGIA'S NEW ONLINE PORTAL, FIND OUT HOW AT PEACH VOTE.COM, 
YOU MADE YOUR VOICE AND YOUR VOTE HEARD IN THE NOVEMBER ELECTION, YOU 
VOTED IN HISTORIC NUMBERS. NOW, LET'S GET TO WORK. ONE MORE TIME, TO 
ENSURE GEORGIA HAS GOOD LEADERS THAT WORK FOR US AT EVERY LEVEL OF 
GOVERNMENT LEADERS WHO BELIEVE THAT ACCESS TO HEALTHCARE IS A RIGHT 
THAT WE CAN OVERCOME CORONAVIRUS THAT JUSTICE SHOULD BE GUARANTEED, 
AND THAT INVESTMENT IN GOOD PAYING JOBS, GOOD EDUCATION, AND 
AFFORDABLE HOUSING CAN LIFT UP ALL OF GEORGIA, WE MUST CONTINUE TO BUILD 
ON THIS WORK, OUR FUTURES, OUR COMMUNITIES ARE ON THE BALLOT. DON'T WAIT 
ELECTIONS ARE TAKING PLACE ON JANUARY 5 REQUEST YOUR BALLOT TODAY, GO 
TO PEACH VOTE.COM FAIR FIGHT PAID FOR AND IS RESPONSIBLE FOR THE CONTENT 
OF THIS ADVERTISING FAIR FIGHT.COM, NOT AUTHORIZED BY ANY CANDIDATE OR 
CANDIDATES COMMITTEE.


